51243

Haar, Jennifer

From: Mimosa Books and Gifts <mimosabooks@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 05, 2018 1:50 PM

To: licensing

Subject: Liquor License for Dubai Restaurant and Bar

As a new business of the 400 block State Street, we have been impressed by the professionalism of the Dubai
Restaurant and Bar. We approve of this business getting their liquor license as we want all the businesses

downtown to thrive and be successful.

Thank you,

Mimosa Staff

Mimosa Books & Gifts
260 W. Gilman St.
Madison, Wi
608-256-5432




